
 
School Age Newsletter 

August 2017 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Summer is quickly coming to an end and it is almost time for School to start 

again! We have had a great summer that including trips and many other wonderful times 

filled with fun and laughter. We are looking forward to what the new school year will 

bring. 

 

Once school starts, we are asking that all toys from home, including pillows, blankets, 

stuffed animals and electronics remain at home. These are only allowed on NO school 

days. 

 

We have two and half weeks of fun planned.  We will be going to the Cuba Pool, along 

with a trip to Taum Sauk State Park, the Sullivan Movie theatre and Dessert Island.  

Please make sure your child has plenty of sunscreen for the month of August.  The price 

for all of the trips this month including morning snack money (which is optional $2) is 

$21.25. 

 

Ms. Morgan has left and will be teaching and Mr. Jacob will be returning to college for 

the fall.   

 

Dates to Remember: 

Cuba Pool- August 1
st
, 8

th
, 10

th
, and 15

th
 

Sullivan Movie theatre- August 3
rd

 

Taum Sauk State Park- August 7
th

 

Dessert Island-August 14th 

 

Public School Starts- August 17
th

 

Holy Cross Starts-August 22
nd

 (which is an early out along with August 23
rd

) 

 

 

Thank you 

Mr. Jacob 

Mrs. Keshia 


